
 

TOWN OF GEORGETOWN 

PLANNING COMMISSION 

SPECIAL USE PERMIT 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

 
The Planning Commission for the Town of Georgetown will hold a public hearing on Wednesday, May 22, 

2019, to consider an application for a special use permit.  The hearing will begin at 6:00 p.m. at Town 

Hall, 404 6th Street, Georgetown, Colorado. 

 

 

Proposed Special Use:  Garden Center_______ 

    

Applicant(s):   Right Coast Investment Properties: Sharon Rossino  

 

Location:                           1207 Argentine St.  Georgetown, CO 

 

Zoning:    Gateway Commercial District 

 

A copy of the complete application is available for inspection at Town Hall, 404 6th Street, Georgetown, 

Colorado, during normal business hours.  Interested parties are encouraged to attend the public hearing and 

make their opinions known.  Written comments may be submitted to the Planning Commission at Box 426, 

Georgetown, CO 80444 any time before the hearing.  For further information, call 303-569-2555 ext. 2. 

 

The Design Review Commission for the Town of Georgetown considered the Special Use Permit on 

Thursday, May 9, 2019, at their regularly scheduled meeting. The DRC completed a recommendation 

which is provided to the Planning Commission for their consideration of a Special Use Permit.  

 

 

Jennifer Yobski  

Town Clerk 

 

 

  

 

 


